From:

Sent: 16 January 2019 12:50

To: ~WEB Local Plan
Subject: Wotton Charfield Greenway

| see there is some mention of a pedestrian/cycle route between the villages of Kingswood, Charfield and Wotton,
this would be fantastic. The B4058 is horrible to walk or cycle on with dangerous corners and heavy traffic which
causes either delays or hazardous overtaking when bikes, horses or pedestrians are on the road. In addition idling
traffic produces more fumes.

A close friend of my son was killed on the road at Monkham Thorns, a tragic waste of life, and although not related
to bikes any improvement to safety has to be a good thing.

I’'m sure that if in place the path would be widely used.

Owning the land to the north of the B4058, | would seem to have a vested interest, however as a cyclist and parent |
would be happy to make the land available.

Here’s hoping for a safe and pleasant route.
Regards
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